
Friday, March 28th Family Message 

Hello Brittan Families, this is Heather Azevedo, Superintendent/Principal of Brittan      

Elementary School District!   

The County Educators of the Year dinner was held last Thursday to recognize employees 

from our area. We honored Patti Renfree and Amber Smith for their years of service, roles 

on campus, and continued dedication to Brittan School.  It was a fun evening where over 

fifty professionals were celebrated.   

Our annual CJSF B.B.Q. and Open House was another huge success! The entire staff went 

above and beyond to make sure that everything was ready, organized and ran smoothly 

that evening.  Thank you to our local Lions Club for running the grill that afternoon.  The 

goal was to create a fun family evening, host dinner to raise money for the Sutter Youth 

Organization and to show case all the projects and lessons our students have been      

completing throughout the year. The best part was seeing the excitement from the       

students as they beamed and took pride in their learning, and that is truly, what it is all 

about!  

We kept the positive energy flowing with our monthly whole school flag salute where we 

gathered to honor our country, our Brittan community and students who continue to 

make a difference around campus.  As everyone danced back to their classrooms, many of 

our students toured the other classrooms to look at all the fun art and project that were 

on display from last night. Students filled the cafeteria with singing through lunchtime 

too, which was fun to hear all over the school.  Many classes had parties and fun events 

throughout the day!  There were several egg hunts between buddy classes and we even 

had a surprise visit from the Easter Bunny himself.  The primary student loved welcoming 

him.  

I want to wish everyone a Happy Easter and fun-filled Spring Break.  Enjoy the time with 

your loved ones! 

And from our Brittan family to yours!   

It’s a Great Day to Be a Bear! 


